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November 18, 1975

TO: John A. Mint=z, Aésistant Director
Legal Counsel Division
Federal Bureau of Investigation

FROM: Michael E. Shaheen, Jr,
Special Counsel for Intelligence.
Coordination

SUBJECT: Senate Select Committee Request

Attached is a letter from the Senate Select
Committee dated NHovember 18, 1975, requesting access

to various FBI matarials. Plesase prepare the materials

for access Ly the reguested cate (November 21, 1975).

7

cci Paul Daly.



